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Matthew Swinford

From: Planning

Sent: 19 July 2019 09:56

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Planning Application - 19/01047/OUT

From: Lucas, Sam [mailto:Sam.Lucas@highwaysengland.co.uk] 
Sent: 19 July 2019 09:46
To: Planning
Cc: growthandplanning
Subject: Planning Application - 19/01047/OUT

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for your consultation dated 01 July 2019. The following application is unlikely to have a 
severe impact on the strategic road network. We therefore offer no comments in this instance.

Yours faithfully
Sam Lucas

Sam Lucas
Highways England | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the 
recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it.
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Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, 
it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should 
carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and 
does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 


